
 

 

 

 

January 24, 2012 

 

 

 

TO:  “Save the Lake” Committee Members  

 

FROM: Greg Nybeck, Executive Director 

 

SUBJECT: 2/1/12 “Save the Lake” Committee Meeting 

 

A “Save the Lake” Committee Meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, February 1, 2012.  

The meeting will be held at 8:30 a.m. in the LMCD office. 

 

Chair Bill Olson has set the agenda as follows: 

 

 

1. Call meeting to order    

 

 

2. Approval of agenda 

 

 

3. Minutes from the 12/20/11 “Save the Lake” Committee Meeting 

 

 

4. Brainstorming session with Nancy Lindahl on possible 2012 “Save the Lake” 

Fundraising Initiatives  

 

 

5. What’s next? 

 

 

6. Adjournment 

 

 

Please feel free to contact the LMCD office if you have questions.  I look forward to your 

attendance.  


